
Trail Ridge Men’s Club


Board Meeting


March 12, 2024


Members Present/Absent


Bates	 	 Bosak	 	 Brown		 Coon	 	 Ferri	 	 Goering	 Grau


Jones	 	 Pierce	 	 Salzman	 Scheibly	 Vailes	 	 Wallace


The meeting was called to order by Gary Bosak at 8:00 A.M. at the Ocotillo Room at Beardsley Rec Center. 

The minutes from the February 13 meeting were approved.  


Treasurer’s Report


Beginning Balance	              	    $  13,844.49

Deposits	 	 	 	 + $         90.00

Expenditures	 	 	 	  - $    1,030.00

Current Checking Balance                  = $  12,904.49


We currently have 263 Trail Ridge Men’s Club members.  By laws need to be updated to include a general 
meeting to vote on expenditures over $1,000.


Greens/Maintenance


Bill discussed current ongoing projects at Trail Ridge.  Cart paths transitions need to be improved on certain 
holes such as # 13.  Trail Ridge has 8 full time maintenance workers and are also shared with Desert Trails.  


Tournament Report


The President’s Cup Tournament results are in.  Trail Ridge came in 3rd place after defeating Deer Valley 
(36.5-23.5) on March 9-10.  Pebblebrook won the 1st President’s Cup.  35 Trail Ridge members participated in 
the event.  Most participants enjoyed the competition.


We discussed possibly tweaking the match play event for next year, possibly having two-man teams playing 5 
nine-hole matches.  $205 is needed from the general fund for match play payouts.  




Social Committee


The Recognition/Annual Meeting Dinner is scheduled for March 26 at the Ocotillo Room at Beardsley.  Menu 
from Babbo’s is posted on the website.  Water, soda, and cake will be provided.  Members may also bring their 
own beverage. Items donated will be raffled off at the dinner.  41 members have signed up with the deadline 
date of March 20.  We will recognize new members and members that have passed away.  Staff at Golf Ops and 
Trail Ridge will be invited to the dinner.


Monitor Report


No report.


Old Business


The bench including two plaques is located on the third hole in memory of Gary Jordan.

Jerry will get clarification on the Golf Lab donation.

The newsletter may be sent out on a weekly basis from the Trail Ridge email address.


New Business


Three general meetings are not required for Trail Ridge Men’s club.

2025 dues should remain the same.  Future increases may be discussed at the Dinner Meeting.

Clothing sales from March 6 are as follows:  22 polo shirts, 8 vests, 3 wind shirts, 20 golf hats, and 2 wide brim 
hats.


Next meeting is scheduled for April 9.


Meeting adjourned at 9:30 A.M.


Respectfully Submitted,


Greg Brown

Secretary



